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Department Chairs met on September 7th at 9:00 a.m. and wishes to bring the following recommendations to Faculty Senate for ratification:
1. With the implementation of the new student evaluation system, time constraints for administering the surveys have shifted.  Lisa Frazier asked the department chairs to make a recommendation to Faculty Senate for a consistent timeframe for administering the evaluations.  The committee recommends weeks 14 and 15 for 16 week courses, the last week of class for 8 week and 6 week courses and at the 80% course completion mark for courses of shorter length.  The committee asks Faculty Senate to approve this recommendation.
2. The Department Chairs voted on a recommendation to request that Lisa Frazier’s position in Distance Learning be filled as soon as possible to allow Lisa adequate time to train the new staff member in our Distance Learning systems.  The recommendation has already been delivered to administration, and the committee asks the Senate for formal ratification.
